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New Forms

The Provincial EMR Program would like to inform all users that there are new province wide forms available in the Provincial
EMR:

1. Social Programs Health Report
2. Mental Health Act Forms 10, 9 and 1(a)
3. Latent Tuberculosis Infection Report (PE)

New Message Templates

1. Nursing Standing Orders

QEH Cardiac Care Provider Referral Letter

The QEH Cardiac Care Provider Referral letter template must be filled out in its entirety when sending a Referral to Cardiac Care.
The letter must be submitted to ONLY ONE of the following departments (if patient was previously seen by one of these
Specialists, please address letter to that specific Specialist):

e QEH Internal Medicine Clinic (Outgoing Referral) Fax: 902-894-0117
o (Dr. Patrick Bergin/Dr. Lenley Adams/Dr. Mike Saunders/Dr. Paul Seviour/Dr. Steve Walsh)

e QEH Adult Cardiology Clinic (Outgoing Referral). Fax: 902-894-2550
o (Dr. Alex MacLean/Dr. Andrew Grant)

e QEH Dr. Kyle Murnaghan Cardiology Clinic (Internal Referral). Fax: 1-833-726-3505

**Do NOT use the QEH Internal Medicine Clinic Referral Letter for Cardiac related issues. Even if referral is being sent to QEH
Internal Medicine.

** QEH Internal Medicine Clinic Physicians are only accepting referrals from the Kings and Queens areas.

**|f investigations are completed, please mention the most relevant results within the letter. This is due to the high volume of
pages that must be printed when sending lab results from the EMR.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact EMR Support at emrsupport@gov.pe.ca
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